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Invitation Letter 

Dr. ____ ____, 

It is our pleasure to invite you to the 23rd International Conference on 

Web-based Learning (ICWL2024), which is to be held on December 18th 

-20th, 2024 at Shanghai University, Shanghai, China. 

ICWL is an annual international conference devoted to Web-based learning 

technologies.  Papers accepted to the conference are in general of very high 

quality. 

Please kindly note that you are expected to undertake all expenses. We look 

forward to welcoming you soon.    

Yours sincerely, 

Xiangfeng Luo (骆祥峰) 

School of Computer Engineering and Science 

Shanghai University 

School of  Computer 

Engineering and Science 


